
The announcement  no. 040/2015 
 
Subject: No issuance of all new UOB (Thai)’s ATM Card 
 
To align with bank policy and current situation, United Overseas Bank (Thai) PCL will 
cease issuance of all new UOB (Thai)’s ATM Cards, effective from October 16th, 2015 
onwards :- 
 

1. UOB (Thai)’s ATM Cards as follow; 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM Card 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM VCare Card 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM Vcare Unlimit Card 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM Convenience Card 

2. UOB (Thai)’s ATM Cards for Payroll Account as follow; 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM Lite Payroll Card 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM Unlimit Payroll Card 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM VCare (for Payroll) 
• UOB (Thai)’s ATM VCare Unlimit (for Payroll) 

 
Our customers currently holding these ATM cards may continue enjoying their usage of 
the ATM cards as usual. In the event that they need to replace their ATM cards due to 
damage or lost, our customers could apply for and obtain debit cards in replacement of 
the ATM cards. The entrance fee, annual fee and other charges applicable to debit cards 
are set out in our bank’s announcement. As of the date of this announcement, the 
applicable fee rates for UOB debit and ATM cards are on par, refer to bank’s 
announcement no. 038/2015 dated July 31st, 2015 .  
  
This announcement is effective from October 16th, 2015 onwards. 
 
Announced on August 14th, 2015. 
 

 

 

 
(Yuttachai Teyarachakul) 
Managing Director 
Country Head of Personal Financial Services 


